
Appendix 2 – consultation responses 

Number of persons/partners consulted: 108 
Number of responses received: 11 
 

Summary of responses received 
 

Consultee Comments made Officer Response 
Anstey Parish Council Consultation period too short and will not coincide 

with their monthly meeting 
The PC were advised comments would be 
accepted directly from their councillors should they 
wish to forward to make them 

Mountsorrel Parish Council The proposed alterations and additions are all 
positive.  The harm assessment should make the 
process more concise and understandable 

Comments noted 

Sileby Parish Council Particular concern raised regarding the officers’ 
powers of entry when dealing with enforcement 
matters at dwellings 

related to a specific historical case where the 
Councils powers of entry to dwellings was 
questioned by the PC.  The rights of entry are 
clearly detailed in section 16 of the plan with 
reference to the relevant section of the Town and 
Country Planning Act 1990.  This section has been 
further reviewed and it’s not considered that any 
further amendments are required. 
 

South Croxton Parish Council No comments to make N/A 
Birstall Parish Council No comments to make N/A 
Cllr Anne Gray Suggested Fly tipping is better reported by the 

online form rather than calling at 
https://vof.charnwood.gov.uk/form/auto/sm_fly_tippi
ng 
And questioned whether ward Councillors can still 
flag cases for consideration 

The link for reporting fly tipping included in section 
5.3 is the same link suggested by Cllr Gray so no 
amendment is required to the proposed plan. 

 

Councils’ solicitor  Questioned a couple of points in respect to the 
harm assessment form and suggested various 
slight rewording throughout the plan.  Also 
questioned whether there was an out off hours 
contact and suggested that preventative injunctions 
be included too. 

The points raised by the Council’s solicitor in 
respect of the Harm assessment have been added 
to the proposed plan with the changes tracked so 
they are easily identifiable. 
 
The suggestion of an out of hours contact number 
has been considered. It is very rare for a serious 
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Consultee Comments made Officer Response 
breach of control to occur that requires urgent 
investigation out of hours and that cannot wait until 
business hours to be investigated and addressed.  
Due to the resources required and additional costs 
to the Council for having individuals on a call out 
rota this action would not be warranted. 
 

Ann Irving resident of 
Woodhouse Eaves 

Discussed how the harm form would work and after 
going through a few cases with her, she thought 
that it would help when officers have to write 
reports.  Also questioned whether there was an out 
of hours office contact. 

Support for harm form welcomed. 
 
The suggestion of an out of hours contact number 
has been considered. It is very rare for a serious 
breach of control to occur that requires urgent 
investigation out of hours and that cannot wait until 
business hours to be investigated and addressed.  
Due to the resources required and additional costs 
to the Council for having individuals on a call out 
rota this action would not be warranted 

Newtown Linford Parish 
Council 

No comments to make N/A 

sh Council No comments to make N/A 
Shepshed Town Council  Consultation period too short N/A 

 


